Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan’s Mehta Vidyalaya, New Delhi

5™ March, 2020
Dear Parent,
Greetings from Bharatiya Vidya Bhavans Mehta Vidyalaya.

| share it with concern that the Novel Coronavirus cases have been reported in Delhi also.
Though much is not known about the disease dynamics, it is evident that there is human to
human transmission. Hence preventive measures became crucial to stop spread of this disease.

Effective steps are being taken by the school to maintain hygiene in school premises including
spraying of disinfectant/fumigation of the entire campus.

The concern has to be addressed through parent-school partnership which involves us to work
together both in school and at home. Foliowing important measures dare shared to avoid spread

of virus among school children :

- Any child who is suffering from respiratory issues, influenza, cold, cough, fever or any
other unexplained illness should refrain from attending the school with due intimation
to the class teacher.

- Exam/test if any will be rescheduled accordingly depending upon the class he/she is in.

- The school has uploaded NDMC/Ministry of Health & family Welfare advisory of
precautionary measures on school website as well as snap home work app. Please go
through it and follow guidelines.

- Avoid going to public/crowded places unless it is an emergency.

- Clean hands frequently with soap and water and alcohol based hand rub.

. Send a small bottle of sanitizer in school bag for personal use of your ward.

- Drink plenty of water/liquids and eat nutritious food.

. Must consult a doctor in case of suspected influenza like illness and segregate the

person inflected with it.

Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan is a family school that will support you in all eventualities.
Please feel free to contact me at principalmentavidyalaya@gmail.com to address any

concern that you may have.
“Prevention is always better than cure”
Please do not panic and keep up the faith !!

With regards

-
L )

Dr. Anju Tandon
Principal
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Novel Coronavirus (COVID19)

Basic Protective Measures For All
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Wash your hands frequently

Maintain social distancing

Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth

Practice respiratory hygiene by covering your mouth and nose with your bent
elbow or tissue when you cough or sneeze

If you have fever, cough and difficulty breathing, seek medical care at the
earliest

Stay informed and follow the advice given by your healthcare provider

For further information:
Call at Ministry of Health, Govt. of India’s 24*7 control room number
+91-11-2397 8046
Email at ncov2019@gmail.com




